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BULLETIN
NEWS & REMINDERS

Reading School
Yesterday Year 12 students began helping students in
the lower school with their reading in the afternoon
Reading Time. This is not only a great opportunity for
the Sixth Form students, as it is something they can
refer to in their personal statements later in the year,
but it is also beneficial for our younger students to
receive help from their older peers.

Milk Logins
Milk logins should now all be correct. If anyone is
having any problems logging in please see Mrs Wyatt.

Extended Project Qualification
Students in Year 13 please submit any drafts of your
EPQ folders in the box outside of the Sixth Form office
by today so that Mrs Boyes and Dr Leoni can check
your progress. For students in Year 12, you will be
briefed on EPQ week commencing Monday 18th

September.

Enrichment Clubs
If anyone is interested in running an enrichment club or
using the school sporting facilities please see Mr Jones.
Keep an eye out for forthcoming fixtures.

Absence Line
The absence line for Sixth Form is 01691 664476.
Please ring in before 9.00 a.m. and give the reason to
your absence with an explanation of any illness.

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

Wednesday 13th September
Parents’ Event - Welcome evening for the
parents/carers of our new Year 12 students in the main
school hall 6.00 p.m. – 7.00 p.m. An opportunity to meet
the Sixth Form Leadership Team, ask any questions and
find out how you can support your child during their
Post-16 studies with greater awareness, knowledge and
understanding. Refreshments available.

Why not have a go at sailing this term!
Shropshire Sailing Club are offering the chance for
Years 12 and 13 students to try out a new sport.
This 6-session course starts Tuesday 19th September
at Whitemere Lake, Ellesmere.
Book your place with Mr Jones as there are only limited
places available. You do not need to be currently active
to have a go. Free transport available.

Fun Fridays!
Fun Fridays are back up and running
with the Sixth Form Quiz League
starting this Friday. Form groups will be
split into 2 teams and will play home and away against
other forms.
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